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Knights,  
 
Once again, the University of Central Florida will have a team at the American Heart Association 
Greater Orlando Heart Walk. UCF Knights have participated in this worthy cause for several years, 
and I invite you once again to lend your support this November.  
 
Join the UCF Knights – and more than a million people across America – to raise awareness about 
heart disease research and prevention. You can support this effort in one of three ways: by walking 
in the event, by volunteering, or by making a donation. Funds from the walk support research into 
heart disease, pediatrics, and stroke.  
 
The UCF Heart Walk season begins with a kick-off breakfast on Friday, September 9 and culminates 
with the Greater Orlando Heart Walk on Saturday, November 12. Visit 
www.ucffoundation.org/heartwalk to find details about the walk and to join the UCF Knights team. 
We are proud to participate once again in this important initiative.  
 
Thank you for your contributions of time, effort, and funds. UCF Knights are committed to making 
a difference in the world around us.  
 
Charge On! 
 
Alexander N. Cartwright 
UCF President 

Commented [Editor1]: This is well done, Amy! 


